
 
 
Dear Applicant, 

 

The Governors, parents and children of Cutthorpe Primary School welcome your interest in the 
role of Headteacher. 

We are a small friendly village school with a genuine sense of community situated on the edge of 
the Peak District benefitting from both a rural location and the close proximity to the town of 
Chesterfield. 

We are looking for an enthusiastic leader, who will maintain the school's ethos of Achieving and 
Caring Together. Someone with strong personal motivation and drive and the ability to inspire and 
develop the whole school community. Along with strong leadership skills you will require expertise 
in the areas of school budget management, IT and safeguarding whilst also encouraging and 
expanding the sporting and Forest School achievements. 

Please feel free to contact the school to arrange a COVID-safe visit. 

Thank you for your interest, we look forward to receiving your application. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Becky Colwill 

Chair of Governors 
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